
 

9 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Explorer 
  
Morocco, July 2023  
  
Following the success of our previous trips with Adventure Lifesigns to Tanzania, Borneo, Kenya, India, 
Zambia, Uganda and Nepal, we invite you to embark on a new adventure: a 9-day expedition trekking in 
the Atlas Mountains, Morocco, staying within local communities.  We will leave shortly after the end of the 
GCSE examinations, in early July. 
  
Adventure Lifesigns have a vast wealth of experience taking youth groups on unforgettable journeys 
around the world. From tropical jungles to high altitude mountaineering – I can guarantee you will discover 
a new side to your personality that you never knew existed! Our expeditions are not just about having fun, 
they will also broaden your horizons, can be curriculum supporting and most importantly give something 
back to the country you visit.   
  
An Adventure Lifesigns programme brings together school teams of eight to twenty individuals, forging 
friendships that will last for years. In the coming 12 months we will support students on how to fundraise 
towards the trip.  By raising their own funds, they become financially independent and learn the value of 
budgeting and saving.    
  
Before departure, the team will attend a training course designed to provide the confidence and skills to 
cope with the rigours of the trek. The trip itself will be split into several distinct phases; carefully designed 
to maximise personal development and enjoyment.    
  
The projected cost of the trip including all training, in-country costs, group equipment and comprehensive 
insurance package is £1220. General information can be found here Morocco (adventurelifesigns.co.uk) 
and an example itinerary can be viewed here on our website. 
  
For more information on this forthcoming opportunity, Adventure Lifesigns have prepared an introductory 
video that can be accessed here, to watch at your leisure. On Wednesday 2 March at 5.30pm, there will be 
a presentation by Alastair Cole, CEO of Adventure Lifesigns, who will discuss this specific expedition and 
answer any questions. To get an invite to this session please complete the form using this 
link.  Attendance at this meeting does not obligate your young person to take part in the trip.   
  
Expeditions overseas are great experiences and provide students with a huge range of skills that they will 
find useful in further education as well as in later life, as well as allowing them the chance to work for a 
local charity.   
  
Yours sincerely  
Mrs K Gray 
Director of Science 

https://www.adventurelifesigns.co.uk/morocco
https://carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Example-Morocco-Itinerary-2022.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KCbZ3kTUOYA
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4Pp2cmT9r7JDqnFOeJPMkEZUOVlUMjg4OEc1QkIzTzVJVk9KTUU4OExSMy4u

